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The news that KCC are applying for a 25 year lease of the Market Stance is great news for the whole 

community.  The plans they have in place if their bid is successful will totally transform the playing 

surface and give people of all ages a place to train and play. 

 

As a member of Kingussie Football Club I am in no doubt that the plans to rejuvenate the playing surface 

will be of great benefit to the team. For many years now the pitch has been unplayable due to the 

dangerous condition of the surface. Rabbit scrappings and holes cover the majority of the pitch and 

surrounding areas which could lead to a serious injury if someone was to stand in one of these. As a result 

of this Kingussie Football Club have had to travel to pitches in Aviemore and Carrbridge to play their 

home matches which incurs a extra cost to the club.  

 

 

We at Kingussie Football Club enthusiastically support the plans put forward by KCC and look forward 

to seeing the project take shape. 

 

Yours sincerly 

 

Greig McRae  


